
wwww 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2021 

 2021 New Horizon Emmaus Walk Dates 

February 11-14 Men’s Walk #54           Marion Rushing LD, Royce Riggin, SD 

April 8-11 Women’s Walk #75      Ladeanna Lenning, LD, Jackie Qualls, SD 

July 8-11 Women’s Walk #76      Melanie Gruhlkey, LD, Guy Walker, SD 

August 12-16 Men’s Walk #55  *LD & SD PENDING* 

October 14-17 Women’s Walk #77      Shelly Morris, LD, Guy Walker, SD 

MULESHOE & EARTH WILL HOST 
 

(If your City is listed above to host, this means these Emmaus 
members will help serve and clean-up at this month’s 
Community meeting.) 

Thank You, De Colores! 

New Horizon Emmaus Community 

Board of Directors 
Class of 2021 Class of 2022 Class of 2023 Clergy 

Carrie 

Maxwell 

Bobby 

Morris 

Alyssa 

Stanford 

Jackie 

Qualls 

Tina Dyck 
Mike 

Hensley 
Bryan Morris Guy Walker 

James Kelley 
Deborah 

Mahieu 
Justin Seaton 

Nathan 

Harvey 

Kelly 

Vandygriff 

Amber 

Drake 
Sabrina Hiett 

Lee Ann 

Edwards 

    
 

Community Lay Director – James Kelley 

Community Spiritual Director – Jackie Qualls 

Past Community Lay Director – James Kelley 

Past Community Spiritual Director – Jackie Qualls 

Treasurer - Teresa Waters 

 

For information about the team and 

pilgrims for the upcoming walks, 

please visit the New Horizon 

Emmaus Community website at: 

 

www.newhorizonemmaus.org 

 

*NEW IN 2021* 

The Emmaus Walk fee has changed. 

To sponsor a Pilgrim on a Walk to Emmaus 

will now be $170.00; a $10.00 increase. 

The Board prayerfully consider this and 

believes this is the direction, the Emmaus 

Community needs currently. 

If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact a Board member.   

    ~De Colores!~ 
    The NHEC Board  

 

NOVEMBER COMMUNITY 
MEETING 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 21st  
Board Meeting - 5:30pm at ARC 

 
FELLOWSHIP FEAST @ 6:15PM 

EVERYONE BRING YOUR FAVORITE 

MEAT DISH, SIDE DISH, SNACK, OR 

DESSERT 

COMMUNITY MEETING@7:15PM 

 
GUESTS ARE WELCOME, AND 

A NURSERY IS PROVIDED. 
Community will meet at 

FUMC/Amherst 



 

,  

 

 

 
New Horizon Emmaus Community 
Amherst Christian Retreat Center 

Box 55, 605 Main Street 
Amherst, TX 79312 

Ricky Kuntz, Manager- Phone 806-246-3686 

Prayer Vigil Coordinator: 

 
Melody Turner.  

You may contact her at 806-787-7064, email her@  

melodynhecprayer@gmail.com  

 

Newsletter Editor: 
Kimberly Brantley 

You may contact her @ 806-523-0444, email her @ 

BerlyB64@gmail.com 

A NOTE FROM THE COMMUNITY 

SPRITUAL DIRECTOR 

Hello Community,    

 Do you remember where you were and what you 

were doing this time last year? Most were excited to start 

a new year. Most were ready to leave 2019 behind and 

have “2020 Vision.” Little did we know, at the first of 

January, all the things we would see in 2020. 

  A little wisdom from The Word, “In this world you 

will have trouble. But take heart! I have overcome the 

World.” -Jesus, John 16:33.   We, temporarily, live in a 

fallen, broken world that is, temporarily, under the 

control of our enemy. (See I John 5:19) Jesus warned us 

there would be trouble here. Why should we expect it to 

be different then what He said? Jesus also said He has 

overcome the world! If Christ is in us and we are in Christ, 

then we have overcome the world as well. We will live in 

this world for a truly short time and, while here, we will 

live as overcomers of all the brokenness and evil that is 

here. While here, we will bring heaven’s rule and reign to 

every place we set our feet. Heaven invades earth 

through overcomers. What will 2021 hold for us? 

Trouble? Yes. Kingdom advancing glory?... Absolutely! 

   Choose this day how you will live out your time on this 

“side of the veil.” May our Savior bless us all in 2021 to 

live as overcomers in this world!    

~De Colores, Jackie Qualls 

Prayer Vigil 
~for an upcoming Walk, please contact the Prayer Vigil 

Coordinator, 

Melody Turner @  
melodynhecprayer@gmail.com 

 

~Thank you, The NHEC Board 

 
FIND OUR COMMUNITY ON INSTAGRAM! 

@NEWHORIZON EMMAUS 

A NOTE FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY 

DIRECTOR 

 

Blessings all, 
 I am humbled and honored to be 
asked to be Community Lay Director again 
for 2021.  I do not think any of us realized 
the crazy year that 2020 turned out to be.  
So much of it was negative but I think it is 
so important that we all continue to look for 
God working even in the unusual.   
 
Through the New Horizon Community God 
blessed three amazing Walks, this past 
year, and I know that lives were changed.   
As we move into 2021, I hope you will use 
discernment and join in as possible with this 
Community and Holy Spirit as we press 
forward.  God will continue to lead but I feel 
we must really press in and discern exactly 
what and where He is leading.   
 
My word for 2021 is “Intentional”.  I believe 
we must be intentional in seeking His 
guidance.  The world is shouting so loudly 
right now that it would be easy to get off 
track, but the Lord is still in the transforming 
business.  He is still calling each of us to be 
intentional in being disciples and in making 
disciples.  Who are you investing in?  Who 
is investing in you?  Who will never join in 
relationship with Christ if you do not share 
with them?   
 
Let us be intentional in our love for Christ 
and let our love for one another shine 
bright.   
   ~De Colores, James Kelley 
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